
To the Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee, 
 
I am the project officer of the RMIT Refugee and Asylum Seeker project. The 
project exists to facilitate access to University and TAFE Education for 
Temporary Protection Visa holders and asylum seekers on bridging visas. 
 
We would like to submit to the Inquiry into the administration and operation of 
the Migration Act 1958 on the following issues: 
 
1. the limitations on temporary protection visas;  
2. the imposition of no study and other conditions on bridging visas; 
3. delays in processing of protection visa applications; and 
4. education in detention centres. 
 
Further submissions will follow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ellen Roberts 
Project Officer  
RMIT Refugee & Asylum Seeker Project 
Community and Regional Partnerships 
RMIT City Campus 
Bld 8, Lvl 7, Rm 36. 
 
 




